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Welcome to RHE! I am Mrs. Lara and I am looking forward to
being the Data Clerk this school year. I have been a Data Clerk for

1 year in counting. I am excited about this new school year!

About Me

Contact MeFun Facts

817-815-6300

Esperanza.lara@fwisd.org

I have 2 fur babies

I love to cook and nap

I like listening to music
and hanging out with
friends 

https://url.usb.m.mimecastprotect.c
om/s/UIz4Cp9jGzfB6VjjTPx57H?

domain=amazon.com

There’s no place like RHE!

Office Wish List:


